MAYBE Reviewers

CCSC-NW 2007 - Reviewing question

At the CCSC-NW 2006 conference last fall, you indicated that you might be willing to serve as a paper reviewer for CCSC-NW 2007.

Each reviewer will be sent 2 or 3 papers via e-mail the week of March 24.  They will then have until Saturday, April 14 to read them, fill in the provided review forms, and return them by e-mail.

Would you please let me know if you are indeed willing? 

Thank you,                         

Michele Folsom

Papers Chair, CCSC-NW 2007

Pacific Lutheran University

ccscnw@plu.edu
PREVIOUS Reviewers

CCSC-NW 2007 - Reviewing question

You served as a reviewer for the CCSC-NW 2006 conference last year, a service that was greatly appreciated.

Would you be willing to review for CCSC-NW 2007?

If you say that you can, the process would be very similar to last year's: each reviewer will be sent 2 or 3 papers via e-mail the week of March 24.  They will then have until Saturday, April 14 to read them, fill in the provided review forms, and return them by e-mail.

If you would please let me know if you are or are not willing, that would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you,                         

Michele Folsom

Papers Chair, CCSC-NW 2007

Pacific Lutheran University

ccscnw@plu.edu
YES Reviewers

CCSC-NW 2007 - Reviewing Reminder

At the CCSC-NW 2006 conference last fall, you indicated that you would be willing to serve as a paper reviewer for CCSC-NW 2007.  The time for reviewing is now quickly approaching!

Each reviewer will be sent 2 or 3 papers via e-mail the week of March 24.  They will then have until Saturday, April 14 to read them, fill in the provided review forms, and return them by e-mail.

Would you please let me know if you are NOT going to be able to review?   If I do not hear from you, I will assume you are “raring to go” and you can expect to receive your papers soon.

Thank you,                         

Michele Folsom

Papers Chair, CCSC-NW 2007

Pacific Lutheran University

ccscnw@plu.edu
